               
[bookmark: _GoBack]Chick-Fil-A Night has been rescheduled, from this week. The new date is Thursday April 4th from 4-8pm. The location is on Quivira near Oak Park Mall, 15 percent of the profits will come back to Hope Lutheran School and Preschool! Bring your family out for food, fellowship and fun!

Barnes and Noble Night is Thursday March 28th from 4-8pm at the Oak Park Mall location. Hope Lutheran School’s bands and choirs will be performing. A portion of the evening’s profits will be donated to Hope Lutheran School and Preschool.

Please watch your child’s folder next week for information regarding Hope Lutheran’s Jog-A-Thon fundraiser. The date for the Preschool race is Tuesday April 9th. It will be held in our school parking lot. Parents are welcome to come and watch the fun and volunteers will be needed! All Preschool students from all classes (Mrs. Baack, Mrs. Pluff, Mrs. Jaime and Mrs. Johnston) are invited to attend school that day, even if your child normally does not attend school on Tuesdays. Please mark your calendar now! More information will come home next week in your child’s folder regarding the fundraiser. Please let Mrs. Pluff know by Monday March 23rd what size t-shirt your child wears. They will have t-shirts for the race. Please email at kpluff@hopelutheran.org. Please talk to Mrs. Pluff if you have questions or a conflict. Tuesday April 9th is exclusively for the Preschool. Hope Lutheran Day School will have their race on Thursday April 11th at Gum Springs Park.  

Hope Lutheran Preschool’s Dad’s Night has been rescheduled for Monday April 15th from 6 to 7:30 pm. Preschool dad’s night is for the dad and student only, please no siblings. Please pick up a dinner at a local restaurant or bring a sack dinner from home and bring to school with you at 6 pm. We will start the evening in the classroom with food and fellowship. At 6:30, we will move to the small gym for lots of fun activities. Please come dressed for physical fun!

Wednesday April 17th is class group picture day. All children are invited to attend school that day (Mrs. Baack, Mrs. Pluff, Mrs. Jaime and Mrs. Johnston’s classes), even if your child normally does not attend on Wednesdays. You will have the opportunity to purchase the class picture. If possible, we would like for all children to be in attendance, so please mark your calendar now! Please talk to Mrs. Pluff if you have a conflict.
         
The Summer Preschool form went home again this week in your child’s folder, if you have not already returned one to Mrs. Pluff. If you are interested in the summer program, please return the form before the end of March.

Spring is finally coming and more and more children are playing on the lawn after school hours! We love this and encourage families to fellowship with each other! Our facilities manager has asked for us to remind families for the safety of your children and the school grounds that children do not climb on the wall outside of the Preschool entrance, go behind the bushes or hang on the tree branches. Please also make sure your children are always in your eye’s view and not in front of the building where the church is located. Thank you for helping us to keep your children safe.

























